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	PRESS RELEASE


End of the ski season with fines
(Hradec Králové, April 12, 2017) CTIA officers carried out inspections of restaurants in the mountain resorts in the Giant Mountains and found violations of the Act on Consumer Protection in 50% of cases.

In the second half of January, a common inspection action was carried out by the Královéhradecký and Pardubický Inspectorate of the CTIA and the Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate of the CTIA, aiming at restaurant services provided in the mountain resorts of the Giant Mountains within the winter touristic season. CTIA officers carried out in total 6 inspections at workplaces in Špindlerův Mlýn and Vítkovice.
Violations of laws were detected at 3 workplaces. Namely, the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection and the Act No. 64/1986 Coll. on the Czech Trade Inspection Authority were breached. In 1 case, vendors didn’t provide the declared amounts of drinks and in 2 cases they used measuring instruments without valid certification. Inspectors imposed prohibition to use these measuring instruments. 

CTIA inspectors imposed 1 on-the-spot fine amounting to CZK 1,000. Administrative proceedings will be launched with the other 2 vendors. 
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